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Swimming will resume on 

Tuesday 12th September for 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Please 

remember your kits! Reception 

will begin swimming on 3rd 

October 2017.  

The following clubs will begin w/c 

Monday 11th September.  Please 

ensure children are collected promptly. 

Monday – Cookery Club & Zoo Club 

Wednesday – Y6 Maths Intervention & 

Aspire (places are still available for Y1, 

Y2, Y3 & Y4 – please contact the office 

if interested). 

 

A local theatre group will be performing Pinocchio in 

school on Wednesday afternoon for all children.  

This is a lovely opportunity for children to experience 

live theatre and we hope they will all enjoy it! 

 

Secondhand smoke exposes children to 

harmful chemicals which linger indoors for 

up to 5 hours having serious implications for 

health.  If you would like tips on keeping a 

smokefree home and advice on how to quit 

smoking please go to 

www.smokefreefamilies.co.uk.  

 

As we are starting a new term we would like to remind all parents of our uniform rules.  

Earrings or nail varnish SHOULD NOT be worn at any time.  We also ask that all children 

arrive in school in clean uniform which is labelled with their name and adheres to school 

policy (information can be found on the website or requested from the office).  The new PE kit 

is also available to order online at http://studentuniform.co.ukk/olsa136. In order for children 

to participate in PE lessons, their kit should always be in school on PE days.  Please note 

that Book Bags have currently sold out in school.  They will, however, be available to buy 

from the website detailed above shortly.  If you have any queries regarding uniform, please 

contact the office.  Thank you.  

We are all special. 

 

We are currently looking into 

the possibility of running a 

Family Learning course in 

school teaching Spanish.  If 

any parents or carers would 

like to attend such a course, 

please pass your details to 

the office. Thank you. 

 

The litter outside school is very unsightly. POW! 

have 2 litter pickers to donate to the school if 2 or 

more parents can volunteer a few minutes doing a 

litter pick outside the school gates fortnightly.  They 

are asking for a commitment of 10 minutes in order 

to keep the patch outside the Westmorland Rd 

entrance clean.  If anyone can help, please contact 

the office.  Thank you. 

 

The author Adrian Townsend will be visiting the school on Wednesday to host a fun and 

informative session for all children in Years 2 – 6.  He will be signing books in the hall on 

Thursday 8.30am – 9.15am for anyone interested in purchasing one.  Thank you. 

 

http://www.smokefreefamilies.co.uk/
http://studentuniform.co.ukk/olsa136

